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1. Who has been a spiritual mentor or encourager in your life, and what did they teach you? Why is it important, 

especially with our Lost and Found Theme in 2025, that we look for unchurched people to encourage and even 

mentor? 

2. Read Romans 11:1-6. What stood out to you from the sermon and from these verses? *Please note the extra 

resources on how Christians can think about Israel and Romans 11 that are on The Harpeth Hub. 

3. Have you ever experienced a time when you felt rejected by God—or wondered if He had given up on you? What 

helped you through that? 

4. Paul talks about being part of God’s people because of God’s grace, not works. How does that truth affect how you 

see your own spiritual journey? 

5. Elijah felt isolated and alone in his faith. Have you ever felt like you were almost the only one trying to follow God 

faithfully? Describe that experience. 

6. God reminded Elijah that there was a faithful remnant still following Him. Who in your life has been part of that 

“remnant”—faithful people who encourage you to keep trusting God? How can each of us be like that for other 

people? 

7. In what area of your life do you need to rest more fully in God’s grace instead of striving to earn His favor? 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Our next Check Us Out will be March 23rd and 30th. If anyone in your group is not a member, please encourage them to 

attend. Check Us Out is a two-part class where you will hear more about what we believe and care about here at Harpeth, 

as well as a pathway to membership.  Classes take place during the 9:00am service and childcare is available. Visit this 

link to register: www.harpethcc.com/events/check-us-out--207/2025-03-23 

 

• Friendly reminder that at HCC, we really want to encourage everyone to share their prayer requests with one another, or 

just the elders if it is a private matter. This can be done anytime of the week and not just on Sunday mornings at service 

by heading over to the Harpeth Hub and find the “Prayer Request” button. www.harpethcc.com/harpeth-hub 

 

• The Churchwide Prayer & Fasting will be starting on March 27th and going through April 17th. To support you on this 

journey, we’ve prepared a daily devotional book filled with guidance, encouragement, and Scripture to help you stay 

focused and grow spiritually during this time. We will also be having a special teaching March 23rd from 4-5pm in the 

auditorium, The Basics of Biblical Fasting. 
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